
 

 

 
TO:  IFTA Jurisdictions and IFTA Enforcement Offices 
 
FROM: Texas 
 
Date:  February 1, 2023 
 
Subject: 2023 Defective IFTA Decals 
 
 
Please be advised some carriers who received 2023 IFTA decals from the Texas 
Comptroller of Public Accounts have reported decals partially or fully detaching during 
power washing. The issues have been communicated to the vendor that supplied the 
decals. 
 
Carriers must obtain replacement decals if a decal has partially or fully detached from a 
vehicle. Texas does not charge for decals and will replace damaged ones upon request. 
Replacement decals can be requested by calling 800-531-5441, ext. 3-3678, or emailing 
IFTA@cpa.Texas.gov.  
 
The Comptroller’s office requests law enforcement agencies take this situation into 
consideration before issuing citations to carriers designating Texas as their base 
jurisdiction. Texas carriers should be able to produce a current Texas IFTA license upon 
request.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Phillip Ashley 
Associate Deputy Comptroller for Tax Administration 
 
 
 
 


